Good news!

School pictures taken at SENECA VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL on 09/11/2024 are now available for parents to
view and order online. Please help spread the word by copying and pasting this info onto your school’s
website, social media, emails from teachers or administrators to parents, your school’s newsletter, etc.

School Pictures are Ready!

View and order at https://shop.jostenspix.com/login

e SENECA VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL
e Event Code: FE110324

e Images are secured using the email address(es) provided to us by the school.

Also, if your school signed up for it, an email from JostensPIX will be sent within 24 hours to parents with
a link to the JostensPIX website.



https://click.e.jostens.com/?qs=3d507dd14dc17a706020bdb7c4cf9e29c13680e5c59ceb8d5eb8cb8e00bd6771bc57e006891089cc1dbfa7ffca376ddf650bfbea249d8b89
https://click.e.jostens.com/?qs=3d507dd14dc17a706020bdb7c4cf9e29c13680e5c59ceb8d5eb8cb8e00bd6771bc57e006891089cc1dbfa7ffca376ddf650bfbea249d8b89

